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ARCHDIOCESE OF SEATTLE 
910 MARION STREET 

SEATTLE. WASHINGTON 98104-1299 

(2061 362-4875 

FAX 12061 382-3495 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Archbishop Murphy 

FROM: Anthony Bawyn ~ 
DATE: 13 August 1993 

RE: Fr. Michael Cody 

Yesterday (Thur.sday) Fr. Thomas and I discussed the response ·that 
Fr. Cody sent me two weeks ago. It appears that he is doing pretty 
well in Nevada working with his brother. 

We both wonder how advantageous it would be to insist that Fr. Cody 
start the laicization process. Perhaps it would be sufficient, 
after receiving an official opinion from both Pat Crowley and 
myself, for you to acknowledg.e the stability he is experiencing, 
restate the implications of his inactive status, remind him of what 
the assessment in Florida stated about therapy, and assure him that 
we would help. him should he desire to change his status. 

In light of the above, I am attachin 
me and my draft letter for au. 
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